
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 January 2024 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Relationships and Sex Education Curriculum 
 
We will be reviewing our relationships and sex education (RSE) curriculum, so we can be 
sure our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 
 
 Age 
 Physical and emotional maturity 
 Religious and cultural backgrounds 
 Special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) 

 
We are proposing to change the current scheme of work we use, provided by Jigsaw to a 
new scheme, Kapow, however to do this, we would appreciate your help.  
 
Please see the attached document created by Kapow which details the new scheme of 
work and illustrates how RSE will be delivered in each year group.   
 
We will be running a parent coffee morning on 7th February 2024 from 8.35am-9.15am to 
discuss any queries you may have about the new scheme.   
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 
Mr S. Moon and Miss C. Cowling  
Deputy Headteacher and PSHE/SMCS Lead 


